
DIARY DATES

NEWSLETTER

Dear Families,

A wonderful week where we celebrate stories, health and 
connections... from the Olympian willing us to do our best, to 
dressing up and sharing stories we appreciate how we can create 
and enjoy narrative. The Olympian athlete was able to inspire the 
children to try their best, against themselves for a healthy body 
and charity. A healthy body supports a healthy mind, thank you to 
THEWS for the support in delivering anxiety workshops for our 
children and a coffee morning for our parents, please do come 
next week. A healthy mind, includes a healthy spirit alive with 
possibilities when year 4 children visited St Paul's Cathedral this 
week. We as a school were able to host two curates as part of 
their training and we have benefited from their presence in 
creating prayer stations during our time of Lent including for staff. 
Thank you, Jen and Raphael.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,

Friday 8th March 2024

Parent workshops: 
Year 6 SATs: May
Year 5 Banding: May 
Year 1 phonics: June
Year 4 timetables: June
Reports: June
Results: July

Coffee Morning 14th March 



WORSHIP FOCUS

Jesus said “I have come so that you can live life in all its’ fullness” John 10:10

Nursery

Reception

Year One

Year Two

Year Three

Year Four

Year Five

Year Six

STARS OF THE WEEK

Reflect on the wonders 

of God and the goodness 

of his guidance for living.

Why do you think God 
gave people rules to 
live by?

Micah Teddi 

Zayan Emmeline 

Azaria 

Varvara Frankey 

Christian Somachi 

Cairo 

Charlie 

Tanjim 

Ella 

Etta



SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD Federation consultation

Activities with Saffron Severn, a 

Rhythmic Gymnast. 

The whole school took part in a series of exercises alongside 
saffron Severn, who  is a Junior Rhythmic Gymnastics Champion 
for Great Britain.  They had great fun! Thank you for all of your 
sponsorship money so far. Please remember to pay all 
sponsorship money by Tuesday  12th March 2024, using the QR 
code. 



SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD

A huge thank you to parents who were able to attend the federation consultation 
meeting this week. Most questions are answerable in the 'frequently asked questions' 
document. We responded to questions, and we have captured some for you.

How does provision for children with special educational needs and disabilities 
change?

We have strengthened our provision by working with another school to share 
expertise so although the day-to-day may not change for the majority, the offer has 
been extended with an autism specialist class and team.

Would the school offer flexi-schooling?

Both schools do not offer flexi-schooling, schools usually do not and we do not and 
would not necessarily under a federation.

Does provision for the highly academically able change?

Both schools offer challenges through tutoring to older pupils but not younger ones 
in preparation for secondary school. Individual and group challenges are set as part 
of adaptive teaching.

We hope this is helpful, if you do have any questions or feedback, please use the 
feedback form to share with our clerk to Governors, Tracey Lee.

Federation with St. Paul with St. Luke



SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD

Today, St Saviour's celebrated 

World Book Day, which was a 

fantastic day filled with literary 

fun! We started things off with 

an assembly where our 

students discussed the ways 

we can incorporate reading 

into our everyday lives and 

read for fun! Afterwards, we 

had a story relay, where Year 

1 began writing the 

introduction to a story, then 

passed it on to Year 2 who 

continued it, and so on, 

leading to a whole-school 

story. 



SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD

Additionally, KS2 classes paired up with KS1 classes and 

enjoyed reading books aloud together. It was a wonderful 

way to promote the love of reading and encourage our 

students to explore new stories. We then spent time playing 

character/book charades, following an illustrator's tutorial, 

and doing some creative writing. We can't wait for the next 
literary adventure!



SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD

Year 4 trip to St Paul’s Cathedral

Year 4 had a fantastic time at St. Paul's Cathedral yesterday. Led by Mr Bruce, 
they were given a brilliant tour of the building where the children learned about 
the Cathedral's rich history and stunning architecture. After the tour, the 
children had the unique opportunity to take part in the Cathedral's lunchtime 
Eucharist service. They rehearsed with great enthusiasm and sang beautifully for 
the service. It was also lovely to see some parents come along to watch and 
support the children.

If you feel that your child is entitled to Free School 
Meals please email benefits@towerhamlets.gov.uk or 
contact number is 0207 364 5000 and asked to be put 
through to the benefit office.

If you need any further support please contact Clare 
in the office. 

Free School Meals 

mailto:benefits@towerhamlets.gov.uk


SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD

This Weeks Attendance 

1st Place: Year 1 97.69%
2nd Place: Year 2 96.55%
3rd Place: Year 5  96.46%
Congratulations to our top 3 classes our 

school target is 96%

Our Attendance Welfare Officer (AWA), Ranu Begum,  attends school every Tuesday morning. 
Ranu checks our school registers regularly and will contact parents & guardians by letter or 
telephone. Meetings and home visits will be completed if there is a cause for concern.

Formal referrals of pupils with persistent absence or below 90% attendance will be made.  
Children need to be in school every day. Parents should be aware that they can ultimately be 
prosecuted for non-attendance offences.   

We know that sometimes- even with children at school 190 out of 365 days in the year- they may 
fall ill.  This can be worrying so please see advice from our local teams on 
https://www.towerhamletstogether.com/files/Care_Confident_Booklet_A5_InteractiveBooklet2.
pdf on common illnesses and when to seek support.   Additional sports including swimming 
benefit children to be healthier and smarter. Please ensure children take full advantage of this by 
wearing appropriate kit and making sure they bring it with them each week!

https://www.towerhamletstogether.com/files/Care_Confident_Booklet_A5_InteractiveBooklet2.pdf

